
University of Colorado 
Denver I Anschutz Medical Campus 

February 2, 2018 

Mr. Tobin Rockley 
Rockley Family Foundation , Inc. 
P.O. Box 260818 
Lakewood CO 80226 

Dear Mr. Rockley , 

Office of the Vice Chancellor for Health Affairs 
and Dean, School of Medicine 

Mail Stop C290 
13001 East 17th Place. Room C1003 I Aurora, Colorado 80045 
p 303 724 0882 I t 303 724 6070 

Thank you for your pledge payment in support of the Arts and Humanities Program for the Center for 
Bioethics and Humanities Fund at the University of Colorado School of Medicine . Your generosity helps 
accelerate our continued growth and success . 

Our faculty are turning your gift into improved knowledge and better care in classrooms , laboratories 
and at patient bedsides across the Anschutz Medical Campus. We are grateful for your support and 
you can be assured that your investment is put to the best possible use. Thank you. 

With wadril;, J 
Jo J. Reilly, Jr., MD 
Richard D. Krugman Endowed Chair 
Vice Chancellor for Health Affairs 
Dean, School of Medicine 


